The Budget and Planning Committee with a 10 to 1 vote approved the Domestic Partnership Resolution.  
The Committee hosted a hearing about the Domestic Partnership Resolution.  At that hearing various informational items were discussed.  Some of those were: 
(1), many colleges around the nation have approved similar policies, and to remain competitive in the job market the University System of Georgia will need to do the same; 
(2), there might be additional costs to our benefit programs, but that would depend on the usage of the programs by domestic partners compared to the usage by others that might gain employment in that same position (example, domestic partners compared to a husband and wife with children); 
(3), other organizations and agencies have reached workable definitions of a domestic partnership, therefore, the University System of Georgia would have a variety of already established definitions from which to select; and, 
(4), the morality of domestic partners with arguments expressed both in favor and opposed.

